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As we con-
clude the 
first month 

of 2020, winter 
will soon come to 
an end and many 
of us will be get-
ting back to prep-
ping for the golf 
season. January’s 
weather has been 

quite interesting with warmer temperatures 
than normal allowing many of us to take 
advantage of being able to get outside and 
do some work that normally doesn’t hap-
pen till later on in the spring. Let’s hope 
the next two months are kind in terms of 
weather allowing for a nice startup in the 
spring season! 

I would like to thank everybody who 
attended our annual meeting at the 
Renaissance hotel at Patriot place in 
January. We had a record turnout and it 
was great seeing so many of you there. 
Your presence at our meetings is extremely 
important and we very much appreciate the 
time and commitment everyone makes to 
attend meetings throughout the season. 

As we move forward, the board is always 
looking for volunteers to help serve on com-
mittees and get involved in the association 
in anyway your time allows. The standing 
committees will be looking for additional 
members this year and I encourage anyone 
who is interested in serving to please reach 
out to myself or Don Hearn. Our asso-
ciation will only be successful with your 
support. 

There are a lot of great things happening 
with the association this year. I would like 
to thank all of the board members for their 

commitment to serve our membership. In 
particular, there is a lot happening with 
Government Relations and our ever chang-
ing landscape of rules and regulations. 
Eric Richardson has been doing a great job 
staying in front of a lot of issues which will 
be challenges for our industry. Eric has also 
been working on the BMP’s for the state 
of Massachusetts which you’ll hear more 
about in the near future.

Our education and golf chairmen have 
a great schedule of meetings and events 
this season and we are excited to hear 
more about these in coming months. So 
please mark your calendars for the upcom-
ing events in 2020. I would like to thank 
Dave Stowe and host superintendent Peter 
Hasak for setting up a great site for our 
Scholarship and Benevolence tournament 
this year. Dave and his committee do a 
great job serving our membership and I am 
grateful for their commitment. 

To our friends and affiliates I would like 
to thank you for your continued support 
in our PPP program. I also would like to 
thank Greg Cormier, our affiliate board 
representative for unveiling our new PPP 
program for this year. We are hopeful and 
grateful to continue our partnership with 
many of our friends and affiliates and we 
are very grateful for your support of our 
association. 

Two new things happening this year which 
will be explained in more detail as the 
season goes on are an opportunity for a 
member to attend GIS in 2021 through a 
grant program which will be created by the 
Board. This benefit would allow a member 
to apply for a grant to send them to the 
Golf Industry Show. 

President's Message by Peter J. Rappoccio
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GCSANE has been great to me in many ways over the years. The people that I have met 
and become friends with through the association is great. The institutional knowledge 
I have gained from my GCSANE network of peers, fellow board members and industry 
partners is great. Exposure, networking opportunities and friends I have created within 
our allied associations; Mass Golf, Ouimet, New England PGA, New England Golf 
Course Owners, GCSAA and many more is great. The quality of education that is pro-
vided by GCSANE each year is great. The hard work behind the scenes by our members 
to promote our profession and strengthen the golf business, especially the efforts toward 
Government Relations is great. 

I have served this association for 10 years now and feel good that the time away from 
my family, friends and place of employment for GCSANE has helped advance our 
profession and association. Moving forward we must all work together constantly com-
municating to everyone around us that we are educated professionals, leaders in the 
green industry and responsible stewards of the environment. Unfortunately, there are 
many people and groups currently lobbying against what we stand for and painting false 
pictures of our profession and business as a whole. GCSANE and the Green Industry 
Alliance have great representation and have been very busy lobbying for us, but we need 
to work together in this long endeavor ahead. Educate your owners, chairman, board 
members, General Managers, Golf Professionals and anyone else interested as to what 
you really do for the environment and ecosystem. Inform them that GCSANE invests 
operational money to fund the presence of a lobbyist on Beacon Hill (GIA). Educate 
them that GCSAA has two full time employees fighting for our industry and business 
in Washington DC. Tell them this when they ask why you need to belong to these 
Associations. There is a big focus on growing the game of golf, which is important, but 
more importantly, we must bring sustainability of our industry into this lens of focus.

I am very thankful for everything this business has provided me and my family, and 
I hope there are many others coming behind me that will say the same in the future. 
I wish you all great success in 2020 and I hope to see or meet you at an upcoming 
GCSANE meeting.

All the Best,

David Johnson 
GCSANE Past President 

(continued from cover)

The other item which was discussed by 
the board is the formation of an assistant 
superintendent committee. This will serve 
as an opportunity for assistants to get in-
volved through the formation of their own 
committee with possible education and golf 
events. We are hopeful this committee will 
lead to a board position for assistants in the 
future. Please be on the lookout for more 
information on these two happenings. 

I look forward to serving as your president 
this year and if there is anything I can do 
for you please feel free to reach out to me. 
I wish all of you a great start to the golf 
season and hope to see many of you in 
Providence at the New England Regional 
Turfgrass Foundation show. 

Message from Past President by David Johnson
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The big news this month was about the recently held Golf 
Industry Show (GIS) that took place at the Orange County 
Convention Center in Orlando, Florida the end of January. Many 
of our members were at the GIS to learn more about ways to be 
effective in their positions. Seminars, presentations on the show 
floor, socializing with others from throughout the country and 
other parts of the world, live demonstrations of new technology, 
more robotics being introduced and the aura of new equipment 
and technology filled the days with excitement and heightened 
expectations. While there were many from our Association in 
attendance, I had the good fortune to talk with some and take 
photos that are included in this issue.

News announced at the GIS included that GCSAA now consists of 
100 Affiliated Chapters. The newest being the Caribbean Chapter.

A GCSAA Health Program was also announced. GCSAA 
partnered with Association Health Programs (AHP) an insurance 
broker that specializes in association management benefit plans to 
offer this member benefit. Unfortunately, 12 states are excluded 
from coverage due to legal restrictions. These states are Alaska, 
California, Connecticut, Hawaii, Massachusetts, Maine, New 
Hampshire, New Jersey, New York, Rhode Island, Vermont and 
Washington.

In addition to catching up with people I haven’t seen since last 
year’s GIS, I spent a day attending the Chapter Management 
Session. This educational event is for chapter leaders and 
administrators. Some of the topics included a briefing on the 
overall vitality of GCSAA and an update of the Field Staff 
Program. Additional topics included success stories of other 
Chapters, insight from an Assistant Superintendent’s panel, 
experiences with social media and roundtable discussions. I also 
had the pleasure of  meeting the newest chapter executive in our 
region. Grace-Marie Chapin. Grace-Marie holds the position held 
for many years by Mary Jo Kennedy. Grace-Marie’s husband, 

Brett Chapin is the superintendent at Redding Country Club in 
Redding, CT and Mary Jo’s husband, Les Kennedy, recently retired 
as superintendent of the Blind Brook Club in Purchase, NY. Being 
married to superintendents, both Mary Jo and Grace-Marie have 
backgrounds that include an insider’s perspective of our profession. 
I’m sure this helped Mary Jo and will help Marie-Grace understand 
some of the crazy habits of our profession.

Another highlight 
was the annual 
Nor’easter Social 
Event. This 
gathering is 
sponsored by the 
Metropolitan 
GCSA, GCSA of 
Cape Cod, GCSA 
of New England, 
Hudson Valley 
GCSA, Connecticut 
GCSA, Rhode 
Island GCSA, 
Vermont GCSA, 
Long Island GCSA, 
New Hampshire 
GCSA and the 
Northeastern 

GCSA. At this event time is spent meeting new people with much 
in common. Food and beverage is provided compliments of the 

above-mentioned Associations and generous sponsorships from 
companies and people who support our profession. When you 
see a sign or banner with a sponsor’s name on it take a minute to 
say “thanks” to the company’s representative for their generous 
support. The Metropolitan GCSA (The Met) organizes this 
event and goes all out making everyone feel welcome. In addition 
to the food, beverages and camaraderie, there is live music for 
entertainment. Thank you to all from the Met who worked so 
hard to make this a good night for all. And a huge “thank you” to 
the companies that generously contributed to the success of the 
evening.

Thoughts From Your Executive Director by Don Hearn

Rhett Evans, GCSAA’s CEO addresses chapter leaders and 
executives during the session at GIS

Peter Gorman f lanked at left by Rhett 
Evans, GCSAA CEO and Rafael Barajas, 
GCSAA President
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During a reception at the GIS hosted by the Environmental 
Institute For Golf (EIFG) and the Government Affairs 
Department of GCSAA, recognition was made to Peter Gorman, 
Sales Representative for Atlantic Golf and Turf, for his tireless 
efforts dealing with environmental regulations and protocols and 
being a facilitator to push for the adoption of Best 
Management Practices (BMP’s) in our region.

Ron Kirkman won the Super Senior Flight in the GCSAA Golf 
Championship held prior to the GIS. Ron bested the field in a 
quota format by 10 points! Congratulations to Ron. He’s been 
an active member of our Association for 60 years and still going 
strong.

This year’s Annual Meeting was a success with 124 members and 
guests in attendance. The Renaissance Hotel located adjacent to 
Gillette Stadium has proven an easy place to get to with plenty of 
parking.

The day began with the board of directors meeting followed by the 
annual meeting of the Past Presidents. This was followed by the 
election of officers and directors. The following will be moving our 
Association forward during the next 12 months:

President  Peter Rappoccio, CGCS, Concord Country Club

Vice President  Brian Skinner, CGCS, CPO, Bellevue Golf Club

Secretary-Treasurer  Bob Dembek, Lexington Golf Club

Director  Greg Cormier, CGCS, Tom Irwin, Inc.

Director  Len Curtin, George Wright Golf Course

Director  Ryan Emerich, Vesper Country Club

Director  Eric Richardson, Essex County Club

Director  David Stowe, CGCS, Newton Commonwealth Golf 
Course

Past President	 David Johnson, The Country Club

25-Year pins were awarded to Andrew Gay, Brian King, Carl 
Miner, Don D’Errico, Jack McNulty, Mark Casey, Matt Marrone, 
Mike Luccini, CGCS; Pat Kriksceonaitis, Peter Lanman and Bob 
Dembek.

The recipient of the 2020 
Distinguished Service Award 
was Jim Conant, CGCS, 
Superintendent of the Country 
Club of Pittsfield. 

Jim is a graduate of the 
Stockbridge School of 
Agriculture at the University 
of Massachusetts, Amherst, 
a certified golf course 
superintendent (CGCS), a 
past President of the New 
England Regional Turfgrass 
Foundation and a past 
President of the Golf Course 
Superintendents Association of 
Cape Cod and has been a golf 
course superintendent for 33 

years. He has been a member of the Golf Course Superintendents 
Association of New England for 31 years.

In addition, Jim was Chairman of the one-million-dollar 
 capital campaign that built the Dr. Joseph Troll Research Center. 
This is the leading turf research center in New England. He was 
the Commencement Speaker for the 79th commencement of 
the Stockbridge School of Agriculture.  He currently serves as a 
member of the Stockbridge School of Agriculture Dean’s Advisory 
Board, representing the golf industry. He has been Past President 
and a member of the board of directors of the New England 
Regional Turfgrass Conference. He organized and sent out the 
first communication for bringing everyone to the table at the first 
meeting in Taunton, MA to develop and plan the New England 
Regional Turfgrass Foundation (NERTF) concept now held in 
Providence, Rhode Island.

From left: Greg Cormier, Brian Skinner, Bob Dembek, Len 
Curtin, David Stowe, Peter Rappoccio, David Johnson, Don 
Hearn, Ryan Emerich, Eric Richardson

Present to receive their 25-year pins from left:  Mike Luccini, 
Mark Casey, Bob Dembek, Carl Miner

From left: Peter Rappoccio,  
Jim Conant, Ryan Emerich
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In addition to his active role in the golf industry, he has many 
accomplishments in his community: 

•	 Elected to the City of Pittsfield School Committee.  

•	 Past member of the City of Pittsfield Park Commissioners.  

•	 Past Chairman of the City of Pittsfield 
Community Preservation Commission.  

•	 Past President of Pittsfield Babe Ruth baseball league. 

•	 Current Chairman of the City of Pittsfield 
Conservation Commission and 15-year member.  

•	 Current Chairman of the Advisory Board for 
the Horticultural Educational Program at 
Taconic High School in Pittsfield, MA.  

•	 He has been awarded Service Above Self, a volunteer award 
from the Pittsfield Boys and Girls Club for 15 years of service.

As one nominator stated, “Jim is dedicated to the Golf Course 
Superintendent profession and has always been willing to serve in 
any capacity that he felt would advance the profession.”

Our speaker was Laura Katen, President of Katen Consulting 
located in Harrison, NY. She is a dynamic speaker who had 
extremely useful topics that all could begin using before they left 
the meeting room. The way she used those in attendance to model 
her points created a comfortable learning atmosphere for everyone 
in the room. The advantage of what she brought to the attendees 
was the practical aspect of what she taught. Simple things like how 
to approach someone for a handshake. How not to violate another 
person’s space. The correct way to use everyday hand gestures to 
emphasize an idea, and more, were some of the “take aways.”  
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Congratulations to our Executive Director Don Hearn, CGCS for receiving his 50 year pin from GCSAA. Don has given so much to the 
industry over the years and continues to serve our local association everyday.  
Thank you Don for all that you do for our members and the industry. 

Don Hearn Receives 50 year Pin from GCSAA

GIS 2020 Photos

Jason Paradise

From left:  James Poro, Allan Michael Turner, James Popko, Peter White

A section of the equipment show floor
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GIS 2020 Photos

Don Hearn, Pat Daly, right

From left: Rich, Ryan, Susan Caughey From left: Scott Mackintosh, Roger Brink

From left: Anthony Howard, Adam Bennett Cindy and Dennis Houle

Bill Salinetti Jonathan WilberJohn Eggleston

Mark Mungeam

Troy Noble
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OUR PASSION IS 
YOUR SUCCESS

 Harris Schnare   |   800-582-5959   |   harris@tomirwin.com

With Tom Irwin, you’re not alone.  



10 The Newsletter

Poa Seed Head by Ryan Green

I wrote the following article for the NHGCSA newsletter in June 
of 2019. During the NHGCSA annual meeting in November 
of 2018, Frank Rossi, of Cornell, came to speak about environ-

mental issues. After the talk, somehow a questions came up about 
research on poa seedhead management and the early application of 
Proxy (ethephon). I had heard about this newer method of apply-
ing Proxy with your snow mold spray for enhanced poa seedhead 
control, but was a bit nervous to apply a plant growth regulator to 
dormant turf. With my snow mold application only 2 weeks away, 
Dr. Rossi’s rhetoric about the total safety of the application com-
bined with the impressive control of seedheads had me adding the 
product to the tank for my greens spray that fall. After the success-
ful experience, I will be continuing the application regime for the 
foreseeable future. 

With the mild winter weather, I thought it might be an opportu-
nity for those who didn’t get the application out during traditional 
snow mold timing to be able to apply any time before spring green 
up to enhance control. As stated below, the key is to make the first 
application of Proxy only, without Primo, to avoid phytotoxicity.

New recommendation for annual bluegrass seedhead control 
working in practice in NH.

Annual Bluegrass seed head control is something which many 
superintendents struggle with from year to year. Much like the 
annual bluegrass weevil, brief warm up spells in early spring can 
wreak havoc with the timing of control applications. 

 Most superintendents, including myself, were waiting to see how 
the newer recommendation of applying Proxy (ethephon), mixed 
with November snow mold control fungicides would pan out for 
the clubs who tried it over the last 2-3 years before diving in. I 
enjoy experimenting with different products and methods and I 
decided to be one of the guinea pigs for NH superintendents!

Historically, I have not attempted to control poa seedheads as I 
was not comfortable applying the older recommendation of Proxy/
Primo, or Embark while my greens were still half-dormant in the 
early spring. By the time I had full green-up to the point where I 
felt comfortable with applying Proxy/Primo it was typically too late 
for seedhead control.

The new recommendation is ethephon at 5 oz/M with your snow 
mold application followed up by another 5 oz/M of Proxy at 
the 200-250 GDD mark in the spring. A third application after 
another 200 GDD at 3 oz/M of ethephon mixed with 5 oz/Acre of 
Primo is recommended by university researchers.

Practical evidence in New Hampshire suggests that this new 
recommendation is working very well. The application at the time 
of snow mold application gets enough ethephon into the plant 
which buys more time in the spring for the follow up applications. 
For example, I applied ethephon with snow mold fungicides on 
November 22nd, 2018 at 5 oz/M. In 2019, I applied on April 15th, 
and May 1st with ethephon only at 5 oz/M. After seeing a few stray 
seedheads (very minimal) I applied again 3 weeks later on May 



11February 2020

22nd with 3oz/M of ethephon with Primo at 5 oz/ Acre which 
was actually several days too many past the 200 GDD model. 
This may have been an unnecessary extra application, however 
my thought was to prevent late spring seedheads in case my early 
applications broke down too quickly. A fellow GCSANE member, 
Ben Bouchard at Sky Meadow Country Club, also sprayed 
ethephon with his snow mold application in 2018, however waited 
to make his first spring application until close to the date of my 
second application, (near May 1st) and applied a second application 
two weeks later at 3 oz/M combined with Primo Maxx. Both 
methods achieved nearly 100% control. This proved to me that the 
winter application provides a large window for later spring 
applications, and in future years I plan on waiting a bit longer to 
save the extra application of ethephon. Overall, this program has 
worked excellently and I would recommend it to anyone with poa 
seedhead issues

Get tougher turf up here.

By controlling nematodes down here. 

Visit GreenCastOnline.com/Divanem  
to view trial results.

Contact Melissa Gugliotti at (860) 221-5712 
or John Bresnahan at (413) 333-9914  

for more information.

©2019 Syngenta. Important: Always read and follow label instructions. Some 
products may not be registered for sale or use in all states or counties. Please 
check with your state or local extension service to ensure registration status. 
Divanem is a Restricted Use Pesticide. Divanem®,  GreenCast®, the Alliance Frame,  
the Purpose Icon and the Syngenta logo are trademarks of a Syngenta Group Company.   

MW 1LGG8008_Turf_AGP1 03/18

#NematodeKnowledge
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Your Golf Irrigation Specialist

Tanto Irrigation has proudly provided
the Golf Industry with

Irrigation Services
for over 50 years.

Let us know how we can serve 
Please Contact:

Tim Clarke
(845) 325-3868

Or
Paul L. Guillaro
(914) 262-7324
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Every so often I come across an article or clipping that makes me laugh while at the same time realize how sad some life 
experiences can be. The examples below of truly crazy behavior is one of these times.  Don Hearn

The Darwin Awards

Named in honor of Charles Darwin, the father of evolution, the 
Darwin Awards represent examples of evolution in action by show-
ing what happens to people who are unable to cope with the basic 
dangers of the modern world. These ironic tales of fatal misadven-
ture illustrate some of life’s most important lessons. 

Most of us know instinctively that the words “trust me” and “light 
this fuse” are a recipe for disaster. We assume that basic common 
sense eliminates the need for public service announcements such 
as, “Warning: Coffee is hot!” and “Superman cape does not enable 
wearer to fly.” But the true stories you will read show that common 
sense is really not so common. No amount of overzealous caution 

would have helped the man who used household current to elec-
trocute fish in a pond, then waded in to collect his catch without 
removing the wire. As you’ll see, there are even people who need to 
be told not to peek inside a gas can using a cigarette lighter. 

The Darwin Awards salute the improvement of the human genome 
by honoring those who accidentally remove themselves from it in a 
spectacular manner!

Yes, it’s that magical time of year again when the Darwin Awards 
are bestowed, honoring the least evolved among us.

Here is the glorious winner:

1.	 When his .38 caliber revolver failed to fire at his intended victim during a hold-up in Long Beach, California would-be rob-
ber James Elliot did something that can only inspire wonder. He peered down the barrel and tried the trigger again. This 
time it worked.

And now, the honorable mentions:

2.	  The chef at a hotel in Switzerland lost a finger in a meat cut-
ting machine and after a little shopping around, submitted 
a claim to his insurance company. The company expecting 
negligence sent out one of its men to have a look for himself. 
He tried the machine and he also lost a finger...The chef ’s 
claim was approved.

3.	 A man who shoveled snow for an hour to clear a space for his 
car during a blizzard in Chicago returned with his vehicle to 
find a woman had taken the space. Understandably, he shot 
her.

4.	  After stopping for drinks at an illegal bar a Zimbabwean bus 
driver found that the 20 mental patients he was supposed to 
be transporting from Harare to Bulawayo had escaped. Not 
wanting to admit his incompetence the driver went to a nearby 
bus stop and offered everyone waiting there a free ride. He 
then delivered the passengers to the mental hospital, telling the 
staff that the patients were very excitable and prone to bizarre 
fantasies...The deception wasn’t discovered for 3 days.

5.	 An American teenager was in the hospital recovering from 
serious head wounds received from an oncoming train. When 
asked how he received the injuries, the lad told police that  he 
was simply trying to see how close he could get his head to a 
moving train before he was hit.

6.	 A man walked into a Louisiana Circle-K, put a $20 bill on 
the counter, and asked for change. When the clerk opened the 
cash drawer, the man pulled a gun and asked for all the cash 

in the register, which the clerk promptly provided. The man 
took the cash from the clerk and fled, leaving the $20 bill on 
the counter. The total amount of cash he got from the drawer 
$15. If someone points a gun at you and gives you money, is a 
crime committed?

7.	 Seems an Arkansas guy wanted some beer pretty badly. He de-
cided that he›d just throw a cinder block through a liquor store 
window, grab some booze, and run. So he lifted the cinder 
block and heaved it over his head at the window. The cinder 
block bounced back and hit the would-be thief on the head, 
knocking him unconscious. The liquor store window was 
made of Plexiglas. The whole event was caught on videotape.

8.	  As a female shopper exited a New York convenience store, a 
man grabbed her purse and ran. The clerk called 911 immedi-
ately, and the woman was able to give them a detailed descrip-
tion of the snatcher. Within minutes, the police apprehended 
the snatcher. They put him in the car and drove back to the 
store. The thief was then taken out of the car and told to stand 
there for a positive ID. To which he replied, «Yes, officer, that›s 
her. That›s the lady I stole the purse from.”

9.	  The Ann Arbor News crime column reported that a man 
walked into a Burger King in Ypsilanti, Michigan at 5 A.M., 
flashed a gun, and demanded cash. The clerk turned him 
down because he said he couldn›t open the cash register with-
out a food order. When the man ordered onion rings, the clerk 
said they weren›t available for breakfast. The man, frustrated, 
walked away.  [*A 5-STAR STUPIDITY AWARD WINNER]

The Darwin Awards by Don Hearn
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10.	 When a man attempted to siphon 
gasoline from a motor home parked on 
a Seattle street by sucking on a hose, 
he got much more than he bargained 
for. Police arrived at the scene to find a 
very sick man curled up next to a mo-
tor home near spilled sewage. A police 
spokesman said that the man admit-
ted to trying to steal gasoline, but he 
plugged his siphon hose into the motor 
home›s sewage tank by mistake. The 
owner of the vehicle declined to press 
charges saying that it was the best laugh 
he›d ever had.

In the interest of bettering mankind, please 
share these with friends and family unless of 
course one of these individuals by chance is 
a distant relative or long lost friend. In that 
case, be glad they are distant and hope they 
remain that way.

Learn more about our products and services at:

PRODUCT CATEGORIES

• Granular Fertilizers 

• Specialty Nutrients 

• Control Products 

• Soil Conditioners 

• Turfgrass Seed 

• Golf Course Accessories

www.northeastnursery.com

   Exclusive Distributor for Rain Bird Golf
MA, NH, VT, ME and RI

Northeast Golf & Turf Supply
a division of Northeast Nursery, Inc. - Est. 1982

NORTHEAST 
CONTRACTOR CENTER
Peabody, MA 

NORTHEAST 
TURF & IRRIGATION SUPPLY 
Londonderry, NH 

NORTHEAST 
TURF & IRRIGATION SUPPLY 
Dennis Port, MA 
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GIS 2020 is in the books!  
Hopefully those who attended 
show in Orlando found the 
education and networking 
delivered value to you and 
your facilities.  The post GIS 
newsletter has historically been 
a follow-up on those within the 
Northeast Region recognized 
during the event.  In case you 
missed it, here are excerpts from 
GCSAA news releases high-

lighting our regional members.

Peter Gorman earns Excellence in Government 
Affairs Award from GCSAA 

A focus on water issues advocacy making an impact in Connecticut

Peter Gorman, technical representative for Atlantic Golf and Turf, 
has earned the 2020 Excellence in Government Affairs Award from 
the Golf Course Superintendents Association of America (GCSAA) 
for his passion and hard work in advocating for the golf course 
management profession. GCSAA annually recognizes a chapter, 
coalition or superintendent for outstanding advocacy or compli-
ance efforts in government affairs.

It was through the Connecticut AGCS that Gorman first became 
involved in advocacy efforts concerning the creation of best man-
agement practices for courses in the state. Gorman has served as a 
GCSAA Grassroots Ambassador, a program that matches superin-
tendents with members of Congress to build strong relationships 
between them. More than 380 GCSAA members currently serve as 
ambassadors.  

On the state level, Gorman has made the biggest impact by his 
involvement in Connecticut water issues. When the Connecticut 
Department of Environmental Protection offered the Connecticut 
AGCS a seat on its Water Planning Council four years ago, 
Gorman was chosen to represent the golf industry. During his time 
on the council, Gorman has met with representatives from various 
government, industry and environmental groups; testified in a pub-
lic hearing at the State Capitol and helped develop the State Water 
Plan. He has spent hundreds of hours on the project.  

“Originally when I went to water events, I was the golf guy,” 
Gorman said. “Now when I go to golf events, I am the water guy.”

GCSAA Distinguished Service Awards honor certi-
fied golf course superintendent and retired USGA 
course consultant 

Mark Kuhns, CGCS, and John Foy will be recognized at the 2020 
Golf Industry Show

Kuhns, who served as president of GCSAA in 2009, cites his 

beginnings in the golf industry for putting him on a path toward 
becoming a superintendent.

“I grew up in a family of great golfers and started out working 
in a course pro shop and caddying before I moved into landscap-
ing,” Kuhns said. “I have worked with many great people, includ-
ing other past presidents who have been my friends and mentors, 
throughout my career in landscaping and I have not missed a Golf 
Industry Show since 1979.”

Kuhns, first elected to serve on the GCSAA Board of Directors 
in 2003, was the director of grounds at Baltusrol Golf Club in 
Springfield, N.J. Previously, he was golf course superintendent 
at Oakmont (Pa.) Country Club; Laurel Valley Golf Club and 
Rolling Rock Club in Ligonier, Pa.; and Ligonier (Pa.) Country 
Club. Kuhns is currently the vice president of business develop-
ment for Turco Golf Inc.

Kuhns has been a GCSAA member for 41 years and first earned 
certification in 1983. He is a member and past president of the 
Mountain & Valley GCSA, former vice president of the Greater 
Pittsburgh GCSA and currently serves as government relations 
chairman for the GCSA of New Jersey. He is a member of the 
New Jersey Turfgrass Association, the Tri-State Turfgrass Research 
Foundation and a past member of the Penn State University 
Agronomy Advisory Council.

Four Northeast Region members selected for Melrose 
Leadership Academy

The Melrose Leadership Academy supports the professional devel-
opment of GCSAA-member superintendents. It is administered 
through the Environmental Institute for Golf (EIFG), the philan-
thropic organization of GCSAA. The program was established in 
2012 by Ken Melrose, retired CEO and chairman of the board of 
The Toro Co., and is supported by a $1 million gift to the EIFG 
from the Kendrick B. Melrose Family Foundation.

Academy members are chosen through an application process 
based on financial need, volunteerism and a drive to advance their 
careers. The new class will participate in networking and leader-
ship activities, as well as attend a variety of education seminars. 
Seventeen superintendents were chosen to be a part of the 2020 
Academy.

The Northeast Region members of the 2020 Melrose Leadership 
Academy were:

Paul Bonini, CGCS of Watertown Golf Club in Watertown, Conn.

Darrell Marcinek, CGCS, of Somerset County Park Commission 
in Neshanic Station, N.J.

David Moffett of Mosholu Golf Course in Bronx, N.Y.

Michael Murphy of Robert T Lynch Municipal Golf Course in 
Brookline, Mass.

GCSAA Update by Kevin Doyle
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GCSAA Resources and Deadlines   
you Get Cool Stuff from your Association Already

Scholarship season is fast approaching:
Scholarships have been a part of the EIFG’s focus 
since 1955 when the organization was first founded 
as the GCSAA Scholarship and Research Fund. 
Scholarships funded by the EIFG provide financial as-
sistance to students who are pursuing a career in golf 
course management, future researchers and educators, as 
well as children and grandchildren of GCSAA members.
Visit www.EIFG.org/scholarships for more information.

SAVE THE DATE!!!!!!!
Nor’Easter Ski Day 2020 will take place at Killington Resort 
on February 27th, 2020.  Last year nearly 200 industry pro-
fessionals, friends & family set an attendance record (nearly 
200), and a GREAT time was had by all!!  Be sure to mark 
that date on your calendar and plane to join others from 
Maryland to Maine!  More information to follow soon.

Again, if I can be of any assistance, please feel free to contact me.
Kevin Doyle 
GCSAA Field Staff 
kdoyle@gcsaa.org 
Follow me on Twitter @GCSAA_NE

http://www.EIFG.org/scholarships
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GCSANE Offers Website 
Banner advertising at 
www.gcsane.org

The price is $500 for one year which will be 
re-occurring annually from your first billing 
unless otherwise specified.

For more information, please contact 
Don Hearn at 774-430-9040 or 
donhearn@gcsane.org

As in the past, The Newsletter continues to invite 
Affiliate members to submit a press release about new 
personnel, new products or a company bio. We will print 
each and every release free of charge. This is a great 
way to advertise for free. Who said nothing in this world 
is free? Free advertising to better your company, wow 
what an offer.

Past issues of the NEWSLETTER are available 

using this link: http://bit.ly/GCSANEnewsletters.

Back Issues!

Divot Drift

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS
Donald Carter IV, 
Superintendent, Pine Brook Country Club

Paul Guillaro, 
Affiliate, Tanto Irrigation, LLC

Lisa Golden, 
Assistant Superintendent, Sterling National Country 
Club (change in category for Lisa)

Jesse Vaiknoras, 
Assistant Superintendent, Vesper Country Club

Matthew Verdon, 
Equipment Manager, Vesper Country Club

Alec Welch, 
Equipment Manager, Essex County Club

WELCOME RETURNING MEMBER
Dan Read, Superintendent, Wampatuck Country Club

GOOD LUCK, GOOD HEALTH and GOOD FORTUNE 
TO RETIRING MEMBERS
Steve Carr, 
Superintendent retired, Pocasset Golf Club

Ed Eardley, 
Superintendent retired, Wampatuck Country Club

Dennis Friel, 
Affiliate retired, The Cardinals, Inc.

In 2020 GCSANE will reduce our Newsletter editions 
to 6 per year. The first issue will be in February 
2020. We hope to have better content in each 

issue, by reducing the number of issues.

http://www.gcsane.org
http://bit.ly/GCSANEnewsletters
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Agresource, Inc.

110 Boxford Rd. 
Rowley, MA 01969

Agresource Inc. is a proud manufacturer and 
distributor of quality compost, soil, and sand 
throughout the northeast for over 30 years.

Agresport, a division of Agresource focused on 
materials and services specifically for the golf 
and sports fields market working together to 
enhance and maintain your unique properties

Dave Harding office: (978) 388-5110 
cell: (978) 904-1203

Mike Carignan 978-270-9132 
mcarignan@agresourceinc.com

www.agresourceinc.com

Atlantic Golf & Turf

9 Industrial Boulevard 
Turners Falls, MA 01376

Specializing in agronomy through 
the distribution of fertilizer, seed & 
chemicals throughout New England.

Chris Cowan (413) 530-5040 
Paul Jamrog (401) 524-3322 
Scott Mackintosh CPAg (774) 551-6083 
www.atlanticgolfandturf.com

A-OK Turf Equipment Inc.

1357 Main St. 
Coventry, RI 02816-8435

Lastec, Tycrop, Blec, Wiedenmann, 
Therrien, Graden, Sweep & Fill, 
Baroness, & used equipment.

Mike Cornicelli (401) 826-2584

www.pavewithasi.com

Barenbrug USA

Suppliers of supercharged bentgrasses now 
with Aquatrols, Turf Blue HGT, Regenerating 
perennial rye (RPG), and Turfsaver RTF, the 
only rhizomatous tall fescue on the market.

Harley Ingham 
jingham@barusa.com

BASF Turf & Ornamental

169 Kings Hwy 
Hancock, NH 03449

“We don’t make the turf. 
We make it better.”

Pete Jacobson (919) 530-9062 
peter.jacobson@basf.com

BACKED by BAYER

Building on an already solid foundation of 
proven products to help you succeed.

Brian Giblin (508) 439-9809 
brian.giblin@bayer.com

www.backedbybayer.com

Beals & Thomas, Inc.

144 Turnpike Road 
Southborough, MA 01772

32 Court Street 
Plymouth, MA 02360

Civil Engineers–Landscape Architects–Land 
Surveyors–Planners–Environmental Specialists

Sarah Stearns 508-366-0560 
sstearns@bealsandthomas.com

Beals & Thomas specializes in golf course site 
design services including irrigation pond analysis 
& design, drainage & utility improvements, 
permitting, hydrogeologic evaluations, 
construction administration, boundary & 
topographic surveys, master planning  
& project design.

The Cardinals, Inc.

166 River Rd., PO Box 520 
Unionville, CT 06085

Golf course & landscape supplies.

John Callahan (860) 916-3947 
Dennis Friel (617) 755-6558

Cavicchio Greenhouses, Inc.

110 Codjer Lane 
Sudbury, MA 01776

Annuals, perennials, garden mums,  
ground covers, loam, & mulch.

Darren Young (978) 443-7177

Charles C. Hart Seed Co., Inc.

304 Main St. 
Wethersfield, CT 06109

Authorized distributor for Bayer, Syngenta, 
Grigg Brothers foliar fertilizers, & Aquatrols. 
Specializing in custom seed blends.

Robin Hayes (508) 237-2642

Club ProCure

We proudly support the GCSA of New England 
Call your Club ProCure team at 800-363-5480

Local Representative: 
Jim Murray  (203) 952-8252 
jmurray@clubprocure.com

www.clubprocure.com

Country Club Enterprises

PO Box 670, 29 Tobey Rd. 
W. Wareham, MA 02676

Club Car golf cars, Carryall utility vehicles.

Keith Tortorella (508) 982-4820 
Mike Giles (978) 454-5472

Cub Cadet / MTD Products

Cub Cadet’s innovative products utilize 
advanced technologies to enable turf managers 
to achieve consistently excellent turf conditions, 
reduce operational costs and improve overall 
turf health. From robotic greens mowers 
to all-electric pitch mowers, explore how 
Cub Cadet is “Unlocking Possible” and 
setting the standard for turf that delivers:

www.cubcadetturf.com

DAF Services, Inc.

20 Lawnacre Rd. 
Windsor Locks, CT 06096

Custom pumping solutions. Custom pump 
controls. Complete pump service. 
Serving all of New England.

Tim Berge, Sales Manager 
c (860) 690-1192 
o (860) 623-5207 x227 
tberge@dafsvcs.com

Dependable Petroleum Service

One Roberts Road 
Plymouth, MA 02360

UST / AST facility maintenance, 
installation & compliance testing.

Bruce Garrett / Francis Turner 
(508) 747-6238

bgarrett@dependablecompany.com

www.dependablecompany.com

Please patronize these Friends of the Association

mailto:mcarignan@agresourceinc.com
http://www.agresourceinc.com
http://www.atlanticgolfandturf.com
http://www.pavewithasi.com
mailto:peter.jacobson@basf.com
mailto:brian.giblin@bayer.com
http://www.backedbybayer.com
mailto:sstearns@bealsandthomas.com
http://www.cubcadetturf.com
mailto:bgarrett@dependablecompany.com
http://www.dependablecompany.com
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Please patronize these Friends of the Association
Finch Services, Inc.

Finch Services is your premier John Deere 
Golf Distributor in the Northeast.

Wesley Weyant (978) 758-8671 
Bill Rockwell (508) 789-5293 
Mark Casey (617) 447-4076

Call or visit our website at www.finchinc.com

Five Star Golf Cars & 
Utility Vehicles

174 Main Street 
Buzzards Bay, MA 02532

E-Z GO Golf Cars, Cushman Utility Vehicles

Andrew Ingham (617) 780-5482 
Andrew@fivestargolfcars.com 
MA Territory

Harrell’s LLC

19 Technology Drive 
Auburn, MA 01501

Turf & Ornamental supplies.

Chuck Bramhall (508) 400-0600 
Jim Cohen (978) 337-0222 
Mike Kroian (401) 265-5353 
Mike Nagle (508) 380-1668 
Jim Favreau (978) 227-2758

Helena Agri-Enterprises

101 Elm Street 
Hatfield, MA 01038

National distributors of all your turf 
chemicals & fertilizers. Extensive line 
of Helena Branded wetting agents, 
foliars, micro nutrients & adjuvants.

Jeff Urquhart (781) 571-1164

www.helenaagr.com

International Golf  
Construction Co.

5 Purcell Rd. 
Arlington, MA 02474

Golf course construction.

Antonios Paganis 
(781) 648-2351 
(508) 428-3022

Irrigation Management & Services

21 Lakeview Ave. 
Natick, MA 01760

Irrigation consultation, design, 
& system evaluation.

Bob Healey, ASIC, CID (508) 653-0625

Ken Jones Tire, Inc.

71-73 Chandler St. 
Worcester, MA 01613

Distributor of tires for lawn & garden, trucks, 
cars, industrial equipment, & golf cars.

Gerry Jones (508) 755-5255

Larchmont Engineering 
& Irrigation

11 Larchmont Lane 
Lexington, MA 02420

Offering a full range of inventory for 
irrigation drainage, pumps, fountains & 
landscape lighting products & services for all 
of your residential & commercial needs.

(781) 862-2550 Susan Tropeano

Lazaro’s Golf Course 
Supplies & Accessories

dba Hammond Paint & Chemical Co., Inc.

738 Main St., Suite 223 
Waltham, MA 02154

Complete line for all your of golf course 
supplies. Par Aide, Standard, Eagle 
One, turf & ornamentals, aquatics, turf 
marking paint, safety items, adjuvants.

Joe Lazaro–cell: (617) 285-8670 
Fax: (781) 647-0787 
Email: jlazaro698@aol.com

www.lazarogolfcoursesupplies.com

Maher Services

71 Concord Street 
N. Reading, MA 01864

Well drilling, pump service & well maintenance

Peter Maher cell: (781) 953-8167 
or (978) 664-WELL (9355) 
Fax (978) 664-9356

www.maherserv.com

Mayer Tree Service

Providing a wide range of tree care from Plant 
Health Care to tree removal. Mobile wood 
waste grinding services. Stump grinding. 
Land clearing. Loam and mulch delivery. Tree 
pruning to enhance shot value and playability.

Richard Grant (978) 500-8849

rich@mayertree.com

MAS Golf Course Construction

60 Lumber St. 
Hopkinton, MA 01748

Fulfilling all your renovation 
and construction needs.

Matthew Staffieri (508) 243-2443 
matt@masgolfconstruction

www.masgolfconstruction.com

McNulty Construction Corp.

P. O. Box 3218 
Framingham, MA 01705

Asphalt paving of cart paths, walkways, 
parking areas; imprinted asphalt.

John McNulty (508) 879-8875

MTE, Inc. – 
Turf Equipment Solutions

115 Franklin Street Extension  
Derry, NH 03038

New England’s source for equipment: New & 
pre-owned mowers, tractors, & maintenance 
items from: Jacobsen, Turfco, Smithco, Ventrac, 
Redexim, Neary Grinders, Ryan, Buffalo 
Turbine, Mahindra, Gravely, Standard, Par-Aide 
& others. Sales, Parts, & Service all brands.

Derry Shop: (603) 404-2286 
Rob Nolek: (617) 990-2427 Eastern MA 
Jess Hamilton: (603) 500-3936 NH 
Sean Smith: (207) 385-6684 ME 
Bob Barrow: (401) 537-8597 RI 
Alan Hubbard: (413) 355-0603

http://www.finchinc.com
mailto:Andrew@fivestargolfcars.com
mailto:jlazaro698@aol.com
http://www.lazarogolfcoursesupplies.com
http://www.maherserv.com
http://www.masgolfconstruction.com
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Mungeam Cornish 
Golf Design, Inc.

195 SW Main Street 
Douglas, MA 01516

Golf course architects

Office: (508) 476-5630 
Cell: (508) 873-0103 
Email: info@mcgolfdesign.com

Contact: Mark A. Mungeam, ASGCA

www.mcgolfdesign.com

New England Specialty Soils

435 Lancaster Street 
Leominster, MA 01453

1mm. Top Dressing Sand, High Density Bunker 
Sand, Rootzone Mixes, Tee Blends, Divot Mixes, 
Bridging Stone, Cart Path Mix, Infield Mixes, 
Inorganic Amendments, SLOPE LOCK Soil.

Bob Doran (978) 230-2244 
John Toomey (978) 660-0175  
Lauren Baldarelli (978) 860-5469

www.nesoils.com

New England Turf Farm, Inc.

P.O. Box 777 
West Kingston, RI 02892

Many types of tallgrasses and bentgrass 
available for golf courses, sports turf and 
landscapers. Expert installation available.

Office: (800) 451-2900 
Ernie Ketchum (508) 364-4428 
erniesod@comcast.net 
Mike Brown (508) 272-1827

www.newenglandturf.com

NMP Golf Construction Corp.

25 Bishop Ave. 
Ste. A-2, Williston, VT 05495

Golf course construction

Mario Poirier (888) 707-0787

Northeast Golf & Turf Supply

6 Dearborn Road 
Peabody, MA 01960

Complete line of Golf Course, Landscape & 
Lawn Care 
Construction & Maintenance Supplies

Tom Rowell (978) 317-0673 
Jeff Brown (508) 868-8495 
Dan Ricker (978) 317-7320

North Shore Hydroseeding

49 North Putnam St. 
Danvers, MA 01923

Hydroseeding & erosion control services.

Brian King (978) 762-8737

www.nshydro.com

Nutrien Solutions

Suppliers of Chemicals, 
Fertilizer, & Grass Seed

(978) 685-3300  
Nick Burchard (401) 601-7213

Drew Cummins (401) 952-4219

www.nutrien.com

On-Course Golf Inc., 
Design/Build

16 Maple Street 
Acton, MA 01720

Golf Course Craftsmen. We serve all your 
remodeling and renovation needs. You can trust 
your project with us! We make you look good!

Sean Hanley (978) 337-6661

www.on-coursegolf.com

Precision Laboratories

1428 S. Shields Drive 
Waukegan, IL 60083

Specialized chemistries that enhance 
plants, seeds, soil and water.

Greg Bennett 978-877-3772

www.precisionlab.com

Prime Source

3208 Peach Street 
Erie, PA 16508

National, full line distributor of turf, 
ornamental & specialty products. Exclusive 
distributor of Prime Source branded 
pesticides & specialty products.

Mike Blatt, Northeast Territory Manager 
(814) 440-7658

Putnam Pipe Corp.

Hopkinton & Taunton, MA

Distributor of water, sewer, drain and stormwater 
pipe & fittings. Erosion & sediment control 
products. Free delivery & 24-hour service.

David Putnam 508-435-3090

Read Custom Soils

5 Pond Park Road, Suite 1 
Hingham, MA 02043

Consistent sand for the next twenty years. 
Top dressing sands, root zone blends, 
high density bunker sand,“early green” 
black sand, divot & cart path mixes.

Mark Pendergrast (617) 686-5590 
Garrett Whitney (617) 697-4247 
Ed Downing (508) 440-1833

www.readcustomsoils.com

SiteOne Landscape Supply, LLC

7 Lincoln Road 
Foxboro, MA 02035

Offerringh our customers the most complete line 
of products, service & expertise in the industry.

Ron Tumiski  (508) 697-2757 

Sodco Inc.

PO Box 2 
Slocum, Rl 02877

1-800-341-6900

Black Beauty, Tall Fescue, Green & Fairway 
Height Bent, Short Cut Black Beauty, 
Short Cut Blue, 90-10 Fine Fescue

Installation options available 
Contact: Pat Hogan, Alicia Pearson

Southwest Putting  
Greens of Boston

P.O. Box 827 
Westford, MA 01886

Synthetic turf, tee lines, practice greens, 
outdoor & indoor practice facilities.

Douglas Preston (978) 250-5996

Syngenta Professional Products

P.O. Box 1775 
Wells, ME 04090

John Bresnahan (413) 333-9914 
Melissa Hyner Gugliotti (860) 221-5712

Target Specialty Products

165 Grove Street, Suite 70 
Franklin, MA 02038

Supplier of fertilizer, chemicals & grass seed.

Jim Pritchard, Territory Manager 401-862-1098 
Glenn Larrabee 774-670-8880

Please patronize these Friends of the Association

mailto:info@mcgolfdesign.com
http://www.mcgolfdesign.com
http://www.nesoils.com
mailto:erniesod@comcast.net
http://www.newenglandturf.com
http://www.nshydro.com
http://www.cpsagu.com
http://www.on-coursegolf.com
http://www.precisionlab.com
http://www.readcustomsoils.com
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Tartan Farms, LLC

P.O. Box 983 
West Kingston, RI 02892

Dave Wallace  (401) 641-0306

Tanto Irrigation

5 N. Payne Street 
Elmsford, NY 10532

Golf Irrigation specialists. Proudly 
providing the Golf Industry with 
irrigation services for over 50 Years.

Bill Bartels 914-347-5151

tantoirrigation.com

Tom Irwin Inc.

13 A Street 
Burlington, MA 01803

(800) 582-5959

We bring you a network of professionals and 
innovative solutions dedicated to your success. 
With Tom Irwin, you’re not alone.

Tree Tech, Inc.

6 Springbrook Rd 
Foxboro, MA 02035

Foxboro, Wellesley, Fall River

Full service tree service specializing in 
zero impact tree removal, stump grinding, 
tree pruning & tree risk assessments by 
our team of Certified Arborists.

Andy Felix (508) 543-5644

Tuckahoe Turf Farms, Inc.

PO Box 167  
Wood River Junction, Rl 02894

Tuckahoe Turf grows some of the finest sod in 
the Northeast. We grow Kentucky Bluegrass, 
Fine Fescue, Tall Fescue, and Blue/Fescue blends. 
We also have several bentgrass varieties at both 
tee and green height. Please call for details.

Scott McLeod (401) 230-2631 
Peter DeBrusk (603) 819-9700 
800-556-6985

TurfCloud powered by GreenSight

12 Channel Street, Ste 605 
Boston, MA 02210

Whether its autonomous drone service to keep 
your turf dialed in or a digital platform to keep 
your data on point, TurfCloud has you covered!

Jason VanBuskirk 
VP Sales & Marketing 
(774) 244-2630 
jvb@greensightag.com 
drift.me/jvb

www.turfcloud.com 
@greensight 
@TurfCloud

Turf Enhancement Enterprises

Featuring Floratine products, JRM tines 
and bed knives and Greenleaf Turbo 
Drop air induction spray nozzles.

Tom Fox 508-450-9254

Brian Juneau 781-738-3201

Turf Products

157 Moody Rd. 
Enfield, CT 06082

Toro Equipment & Irrigation–
Serving the industry since 1970

800-243-4355

Bill Conley 
Nat Binns (332) 351-5189

www.turfproductscorp.com

Valley Green

14 Copper Beech Drive 
Kingston, MA 02364

Phone: (413) 533-0726 
Fax: (413) 533-0792

“Wholesale distributor of turf products”

Doug Dondero (508) 944-3262 
Jon Targett (978) 855-0932 
Joe Trosky (860) 508-9875

Winding Brook Turf Farm

Wethersfield, CT and Lyman, ME

240 Griswold Road 
Wethersfield, CT 06109 
Kathy Arcari (401) 639-5462 
karcari@windingbrookturf.net

www.windingbrookturf.com

WinField United

29 Gilmore Drive–Unit C 
Sutton, MA 01590

Using industry-leading insights to provide 
you with the products that help you win.

Time Hanrahan (978) 815-9810

Winterberry Irrigation

Pump service, installation and sales. 
Irrigation installation, service, repairs, and sales. 
Wire tracking, GPS mapping, grounding 
testing, start-up, and winterization.

Matt Faherty 860-681-8982 
mfaherty@winterberrylandscape.com

Visit www.winterberryirrigation.com

WSP USA

Offices throughout New England 
Hydro-geologists and Engineers

Rob Good 203-929-8555 
rob.good@wsp.com

www.wsp.com/en-US/sectors/hydrogeology

Water supply investigation, development. 
engineering, and permitting; 
including groundwater, surface water, 
ponds and pumping systems.

Please patronize these Friends of the Association

http://tantoirrigation.com
http://www.turfproductscorp.com
mailto:karcari@windingbrookturf.net
http://www.windingbrookturf.com
mailto:mfaherty@winterberrylandscape.com
http://www.winterberryirrigation.com
mailto:rob.good@wsp.com
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Golf Course Superintendents Association of New England 
The Newsletter–Rate Schedule

Send all Newsletter ads to:
Don Hearn, CGCS

300 Arnold Palmer Blvd., Norton, MA 02766
Email: donhearn@gcsane.org

Payment can be made by check payable to GCSANE or by creidt card using the Pay Pal link on the home page of the 
Association's website at gcsane.org. You do not need a Pay Pal account to use your credit card.

Member Rates: Monthly Rate 
3 Times Per Yr.
(Save 5%)

6 Times Per Yr.
(Save 10%)

  ❏  1/4 page (vertical; 3.75” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $ 100.00 ❏  $ 285.00 ❏  $ 540.00

  ❏  1/2 page (horizontal; 7.5” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $ 165.00 ❏  $ 470.00 ❏  $ 890.00

  ❏  Full Page (vertical; 7.5” wide x 10” deep) ❏  $ 220.00 ❏  $ 630.00 ❏  $ 1190.00

Non-Member Rates: *All payments must be received in full before the ad appears in The Newsletter.

  ❏  1/4 page (vertical; 3.75” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $ 130.00 ❏  $ 370.00 ❏  $ 700.00

  ❏  1/2 page (horizontal; 7.5” wide x 5” deep) ❏  $ 200.00 ❏  $ 570.00 ❏  $ 1080.00

  ❏  Full Page (vertical; 7.5” wide x 10” deep) ❏  $ 265.00 ❏  $ 755.00 ❏  $ 1430.00

Ad Preparation Specifications:
File Specifications for Ads Supplied in Digital Format: Files should be created at 300dpi at the correct size for that 
ad. Formats preferred are JPG and PDF. Full color is available with all ads. Please send ads to Don Hearn at the email 
address below.

THE NEWSLETTER DISPLAY ADVERTISING ORDER FORM

Company Name:	  Phone:�

Address:�

Contact Name:	  Email:�

Issues (List month and total number):�

�

Amount of Check: 	 (Made payable to “GCSANE”)

* Deadline for ads: The first of the month for that month’s issue.

mailto:donhearn@gcsane.org

